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Dates to  
Remember 

 

 

Term 1 
 

Week 7 
 

11th March 

Adelaide Cup 

Public Holiday 

 
 

13th March 

Governing Council 
AGM 

7:00pm School 
Staffroom 

All Welcome 
 
 

12th—14th March 

Pet Education Project 

 
 

15th March 

National Day of Action 
against Bullying and 

Violence 

 

Week 8 
 

21st March 

Harmony Day 

 

 

IMPORTANT   REMINDER 
Please advise the school as soon as possible of any changes to: 

Address 
Telephone Numbers  

Emergency Contacts etc.  
 

It is vital that our records are kept up to date.    

 
 Leadership News  

 

Recently the school changed to a new electronic attendance and sign in/sign 
out system. Students’ attendance is now recorded electronically in classes 
each day. Students   coming in late, report to the front office, so that their 
attendance is recorded. It is always very important that we have up to date 
family contact details. Recently, we sent out information to families showing 
the contact information we currently had in our records. We asked families to 
update this information if details had changed. 
If your details have changed and you have not let us know, it is very important 
that you provide correct information to our school by next Tuesday  12th 
March. We will be  updating information including contact telephone numbers 
after the 12th March, so that families can receive automatic text messages 
from our school, via our new system.  
 

Cherie Collings 

School Dental Bus Visit Week 11       8th - 10th April  

In this week’s Newsletter we have included School Visit Dental forms for 
eligible families.  At the beginning of the year families would have received a 
letter from Medibank alerting them to the fact that they were eligible to 
free dental care for their children up to $1000 over 2 years. If you are one 
of these families and your children require a dental visit please fill in the 
form and return to the front office as soon as possible. If you aren’t sure, a 
phone call to Medibank will help to confirm whether your children are eligible 
or not. 

On Wednesday our Year 7 girls    
attended the Crows Football Cup 
held at Henley High School with  
Sarah Perkins who plays for the 
Crows AFLW team. 
The  girls  came  3rd  and  played   
really well, showing excellent   
sportsmanship and teamwork. 
They represented The Pines    
positively and developed their 
skills throughout the day. 
Lauren Marveggio 
Year 6/7 Teacher 



 



 

In Room 46 and Room 47, we have been looking 
at the character strength of teamwork. Along 
with the other Year 1 classes, we made a giant 
jigsaw puzzle to show how when we work        
together we can create amazing things.  



 



 



 



 



 


